
HB 2488-B 

 

I support this bill especially because it calls for environmental 

justice for disadvantaged communities, and because it calls for 

climate change mitigation. I see both of these things as the 

essential for the short-term and long term well-being of my 

children and grandchildren who live here in Oregon. 

 

Thank you, 

Rachel A. Ozretich 

Corvallis 


